Reasons to obtain a duplicate permit:
A. Upgrade to new style permit
B. Upgrade to unrestricted

C. Lost or stolen permit (this will require a report to a deputy)

D. Washed (if ANY pieces are left, bring them with you, otherwise you will need to
make a report to the deputy)

E. Moving into Washington County from another county in New York (this is a
transfer in from another county and needs to start with the county you are moving
from). This is for convenience to the permit holder. By New York law, the only
thing that needs to be done, is an amendment to let us know you have moved, you
do not have to change to the new county, only if you want to.

We would need the pistol permit holder to call for an appointment and we would send
out the paperwork needed to do the duplicate permit.

UPGRADING TO AN UNRESTRICTED PERMIT

Our Judge requires the permit holder to have had a pistol permit in good standing for at
least ten (10) years and to write a letter to Captain Reynolds / Judge McKeighan

requesting the upgrade to an unrestricted permit. The letter must reflect a valid reason
for the request for an unrestricted license.
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